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On 26th March 2025, a highly informative discussion on "Leeds Beckett University: Degrees & Research 

Opportunities" was conducted by Dr. Amar Aggoun, the Head of Computing at Leeds Beckett University. 

The session took place at the IQAC Board Room at 2:30 PM. The discussion aimed to provide an in-depth 

overview of the various degree programs offered by the university, along with the significant research 

opportunities available for students and faculty. Dr. Amar Aggoun began the session by giving a detailed 

presentation on the various degrees offered by Leeds Beckett University, focusing on undergraduate and 

postgraduate programs. He specifically highlighted programs in Computing, such as MEng Computer 

Science, BSc (Hons) Computer Science, BSc (Hons) Cyber Security, MEng Cyber Security and Digital 

Forensics, BSc (Hons) Cyber Security and Digital Forensics, emphasizing the university's strengths in both 

technical and interdisciplinary fields. He encouraged attendees to explore programs that align with their 

career goals and academic interests. 

In the second part of the discussion, Dr. Aggoun shifted focus to the research opportunities at Leeds Beckett 

University, particularly in areas like Artificial Intelligence, Cybersecurity, and Smart Computing.  Dr. 

Aggoun also emphasized the university's commitment to fostering research through substantial funding 

opportunities and support for doctoral candidates. He highlighted the strong collaboration between the 

university and industry leaders, providing real-world exposure and practical applications for research 

projects. Following the presentation, the floor was opened for a Q&A session, where attendees had the 

opportunity to ask Dr. Aggoun questions. The topics ranged from the application process for international 

students to the availability of scholarships and financial aid. The participants left the session feeling more 

informed and motivated to explore academic and research opportunities at Leeds Beckett University. 

The discussion was an excellent platform for fostering academic exchange and establishing future academic and 

research collaborations at a globally recognized institution like Leeds Beckett University. 

 

              

 

 

  


